
 

 

Official 

26 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 Ordering Process for Hoodies 

I am writing to you regarding the process for ordering school hoodies for your child. The hoodies are a fantastic 
way for students to display their school spirit and further celebrate the end of Year 11. 

Here are the key dates and details you need to know: 

DATE HOODIE DETAILS 
 

NOTES 

26 March 2024 Link Activated The link provided below is now live and will allow you to 
access the ordering page.  
 
Select ‘Hedingham School’ and enter your child’s full name 
into the box. 
 
 www.redoakwear.co.uk 
 

2 May 2024 Order Deadline Please note that the deadline for placing hoodie orders is 
2 May. Be sure to submit your order before this date to 
ensure your child receives their hoodie. 
 

3 May 2024 Production Commencement Production of the hoodies will begin on 3 May immediately 
following the order deadline. 
 

16 May 2024 Delivery to School We anticipate that the hoodies will be delivered to the 
school from 16 May. 
 

 

The link to ordering the hoodies can be found here: www.redoakwear.co.uk. When ordering through this 
website please ensure ‘Hedingham’ is selected as this will ensure you order a hoodie specific to 
Hedingham School students. Also, please specify your child’s full name in the box as this will help us to 
distribute the hoodies to children. 

We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to purchase a hoodie for your child. Not only does it 
serve as a memento of their time at our school, but it also helps foster a sense of belonging within our school 
community. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the ordering process or the hoodies themselves, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Woodley 
Head of Year 11 
 

http://www.redoakwear.co.uk/
http://www.redoakwear.co.uk/

